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ROCK YOUR SOCKS FOR DOWN 
SYNDROME: 
Students and staff are invited to participate in a “Rock Your Socks” event on March 21st, 
marking World Down Syndrome Day.  “Rock Your Socks” is our version of the “Lots of 

Socks” campaign, which raises awareness of Down Syndrome. Everyone is being asked to wear mismatched or 
crazy/colourful socks - anything that will get noticed and spark conversation!  To mark the day, we will be having an 
assembly where we will learn more about Down Syndrome.   
 
CONCOURS D’ART ORATOIRE: 
The Grade 4 French Immersion students at RWBB will be participating in the French 
public speaking competition supported by Canadian Parents for French.  Each student 
will write a short speech on a topic of their choice and present it to their classmates. 
Ten students from each Grade 4 FI class will continue on and present at the school 
level.  We are hoping to have a divisional competition which will include 5 of our 
finalists from each class.  Bonne Chance à Tous! 
 

 
BEACH DAY:   On Friday, March 28th, RWBB will be welcoming spring with a Beach 
Day.  Students are encouraged to wear their shorts, t-shirts, sundresses, and hats to 
school.  Please remember to send warm clothes for your child to wear over top of their 
summer gear as students will still be going outside for activity breaks.  KA & KC will be 
welcoming spring on Thursday, March 27th.  
 

 
TAKE A HIKE OR BIKE TUESDAYS: 
“Take a Hike or Bike Tuesdays!” will begin on Tuesday, April 8th and will run until June.  Weekly 
prize draws will be made for participating students.  More information will be sent home after 
Spring Break!!   

 

SAVE THE DATE:  RWBB is excited to announce the Grade 4 Spring 
Concert Date.  Each student will be receiving 2 tickets for the April 23rd Matinee 
Performance, and 2 tickets for each of the April 24th Matinee and Evening 
Performances. 

 
Thank you to PAC for organizing Staff Appreciation Week, March 24 – 28 

 
Monday, March 24:   Our staff will be treated to a full fridge of snacks. 
Tuesday, March 25:  Wear Bobby Bend Spirit Clothing or Navy and white.   
Wednesday, March 26:  RWBB will be seeing double.  Our students are encouraged to dress up 
like a staff member.  
Thursday, March 27:  Our staff will enjoy a break from our bag lunch and will receive a tasty 
lunch!   
Friday, March 28: Today, to welcome in spring, it will be Beach Day for all RWBB students! 


